
October 8, 2015
Communications Officer report

Logo update:

Sister Caroline Mitic has provided the final square and landscape versions of the proposed new 
CUPE 2081 logo in colour and black-and-white (attached). Sister Erynne Grant and I will present 
the new logo to the membership at the October 22 lunchtime general meeting. Thanks to Carol 
and Erynne for all their hard work.

In Solidarity
Earle Thompson
Communications Officer, CUPE 2081

Contact CUPE2081@ Camosun.ca or (250) 370-3665


